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Public Awareness Campaign

The Friends of the Saint Paul Public Library is funding a public awareness campaign running from April
through July, 2014, to build awareness of and support for Saint Paul Public Library and The Friends.
Campaign goals are to increase library card holders, program participants, Friends memberships, and
donations to The Friends' capital campaign supporting library renovations.
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